
Community Development 

Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Bryan Myrkle, Community Development Director 

Date: November 4, 2020 

Re: Sidewalk Snow Removal special assessment – final hearing and resolution 

The final public hearing for the proposed special assessment for downtown sidewalk snow 
removal is on your Council agenda for your next meeting.  

This hearing is an opportunity for those affected by the assessment to comment on or otherwise 
dispute the amount of their individual assessment. It is not for those affected to comment on 
or otherwise dispute the necessity of the snow removal program itself. That hearing was held 
earlier this fall.  

I have included a copy of the special assessment roll itself, showing each individual assessment 
for your reference. A public notice of this hearing and a copy of the roll was mailed to each 
individual. Please note that due to a communication error with the interim City Clerk, this notice 
was mailed twice – one time that included the required attachment (assessment roll), and one 
time that did not. 

While we are reaching the end of a long process to enact this Special Assessment, if you have 
any  


